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As an B3-year old pensioner with a wife In her seventies, It is with grave concem
that I write to you regarding your proposed demarcation of health insurance
policies. I am a policy holder of a medical aid plan, as well as a gap cover policy,
wh@isexhenwlynemawformofhemajorsfnrﬁﬂsﬂnaﬂhave
experienced with my medical aid. The following s of concern to me:

« Being pensioners, it is finandially impossible for my wife and I to upgrade
to a higher medical aki option;

¢ Even if we could afford a higher medical aid plan, there would stifbe
major shortfalls, due to medical practitioners charging above medical
scheme tariff, as welf as sub-limits and co-payments levied by the medical

. aid scheme — even on the higher options!

¢ Should you Implement these regulations, we would be left with no
altemative but to cance! our medical aid and make use of state hospitals,
which immediately conjures up nightmares, as I am aware of the
conditions of these facliities and would not wish my worst enemy to be
recelving treatment in one of these state facilities,

I trust that you will reconsider the plight of the public with regard to medical
costs, As it is, weareall'eadyoverburdmedwmiﬁieﬁslrugfuelandfoodpﬂns.

Yours sincerely



